Dear Kinder Families,

We are so excited that you will be starting or continuing your learning journey with us at
Dundana in the fall. We are looking forward to getting to know our new friends and working
with our students from last year.

Our Kinder Team is as follows:
1. JSA class- Mrs.D. and Ms. Iavarone-Room 125.
2. JSB class- Mrs. Sklarchuk and Mrs.Akther-Room 123.
3. JSC class-Mrs.Douglas-Room 121.

Have a wonderful summer and see you all soon.

The Kinder Team



